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UPCOMING EXPANSION OF ONLINE PROBATE SERVICES 
 
 
 
The Court is pleased to announce that additional online Notices will shortly be available for 
publication via the NSW Online Registry.  
 
From 20 January 2014, Notices of Intended Distribution of Estates (published pursuant to 
section 93 of the Succession Act 2006 and section 92 of the Probate and Administration Act 
1898) and Notices of Filing Accounts will be published via the Online Registry.  
 
The availability of additional online Notices will provide practitioners with a convenient, single 
point of publication for Notices that may need to be published after the Court has issued a 
grant of probate or letters of administration. 
 
An added benefit of the single point of publication via the Online Registry is that all such 
Notices can be published for the same fee of $41, a considerably lower cost than traditional 
newspaper publication. 
 
The Court will in the coming weeks publish detailed guidance on its website, including a 
preview of the online form. This preview will specifically highlight how these two new Notices 
have been specifically designed to draw upon existing relevant estate details to minimise the 
data clients need to enter into the online form.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


